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Weekly News – 3rd November 2017  
 

Year One 
Dear Parents, 

We all hope that you had a lovely half term. The children had a great first 
day back watching the Moving Stage Puppet Theatre perform The Three 
Little Pigs.  

 

English 
This week we have been looking at poetry with the children. We have 
explored the 5 senses and written an Autumn poem based around them. We 
have also written fantastic fireworks poems following on from fireworks night 
this week the children created their own fireworks poem. We worked on 
onomatopoeia in order to help describe the sounds and actions of the 
fireworks.   

Maths 
In Maths this week we have used our number bonds to 10 and related them 
to subtraction facts. We have added and subtracted one digit numbers (to 
10) including zero. We had fun playing a dice game using the numberline to 
take away. We have read, write and interpreted mathematical statements 
involving addition, subtraction and equals.   

Topic 
In Indoor PE this term, we are relating our space topic to gymnastics skills. 
The children are using inspiration from our topic to create intergalactic 
shapes with their bodies! 

We made beautiful pictures of fireworks in art this week using glitter and 
paint.  
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Phonics 
This week we have been working on our capital letters and matching them to the lower case letters.  

From next week, we will be streaming the children for their phonics lessons. The three classes will be mixed across 
the year group for their daily phonics lesson, working at a level appropriate for them. If you have any questions 

please do not hesitate to ask your class teacher or TA. 
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